
Arthog Hoodies 

  

 Hi everyone,  

Hope your all keeping Safe!? 

Unfortunately we will not be able to refund for hoodies as we cannot 

send the hoodies back, however there are a few options available 

1. Plain hoodie / just initials on the front left  

2. Leavers 2020 (back) 

3. Rainbow image with Lockdown2020 

4.  Rainbow image with we are all in this together 

5. Any of the above with added words/ hashtag such as  

#homeschooled  #quarantineandchill  #lockdown OR (something 

not lockdown related!!!) 

 

Please can everyone who ordered Arthog hoodies email  

kayleigh.arthoghoodies@gmail.com with their name / childs name and 

school and which option you would like or if you have seen something 

else you like send it over and we will see what we can do.  

Hoodies will be sent to school ASAP 

 

Stay safe  

Kayleigh 

mailto:kayleigh.arthoghoodies@gmail.com

